
          Bamako 
 
          24.4.2003 
 
Mr. Salif KANOUTE 
Technical Advisor 
GEF Focal Point 
Ministry of the Environment 
 
 
 

       M. Frank PINTO 
        UNDP 'GEF' 
 
Subject:  Endorsement letter of the draft national action plan for adaptation 
 
 
I hereby confirm my agreement for financing by the GEF of the National Action Plan 
for Adaptation of Mali whose objectives are in line with the national priorities: 
 
The institutional mechanism that  has been set up provides sufficient guarantee for 
the participation of all the actors concerned, which is already an assurance of the 
project's success. 
 
We therefore recommend that the project be financed from the GEF/UNDP 
resources. 
 
Thanking you for your collaboration. 
 
 I remain yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Salif KANOUTE 



        Bamako, 5 May 2003 
 
Mr. Salif KANOUTE 
Technical Advisor 
GEF Focal Point 
Ministry of the Environment 
 
 
 

       Mr.  Mathieu 
        Regional Co-ordinator for 
        Climatic Change 
 
 
I would be grateful if you would transmit the attached endorsement letter to Mr. Frank 
PINTO. 
 
Thanking you in advance for your support, please accept the expression of my 
gratitude. 
 
 
 
        Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Salif KANOUTE 
        GEF Focal Point 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


